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Sycamore Grove Arroyo Del Valle Regional Trail Grand Re-Opening and Ribbon 

Cutting Ceremony 

LIVERMORE —The Livermore Area Recreation and Park District will be hosting a Grand Re-Opening of 

the Sycamore Grove Arroyo Del Valle Regional Trail with a Ribbon Cutting at the Sycamore Grove Park 

Wetmore Entrance on October 25th at 4:30 p.m. The Sycamore Grove Arroyo Del Valle Regional Trail 

Renovation is a 2.5 mile trail renovation that began in the summer of 2018. Rock walls and a french 

drain have been built along the trail. Re-paving was completed in September with mileage and 

information markers painted onto the path. Construction areas will be hydro seeded on October 22nd 

and 23rd. The renovations have been completed in partnership with the East Bay Regional Park District. 

The East Bay Regional Park District has provided $500,000 in funding, $700,000 was provided from 

reserves approved by Livermore Area Recreation and Park District Board of Directors with an additional 

$75,000 authorized for project management expenses. 

Sycamore Grove is one of four open spaces managed by the Livermore Area Recreation and Park 

District. The Livermore Area Recreation and Park District provides parks, recreation programs, 

recreation facilities and open space for a 243.5-square mile area of east Alameda County, including 

Livermore. The LARPD Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) division leads the development and implantation 

of the District’s Capital Improvement Projects, and contributed funds for the renovations to the 

Sycamore Grove Arroyo Del Valle Regional Trail. Every year, the Livermore Area Recreation and Park 

District adopts a three year Capital Improvement Budget, known as the CIP budget that is separate from 

the general Livermore Area Recreation and Park District’s budget. The CIP budget funds public 

infrastructure projects, including facility construction and renovation, park and trail development, and 

open space projects. To find out more about the Livermore Area Recreation and Park District CIP 

budgeted projects, go online to LARPD.org or call 925-373-5700. 
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